
Dear Senators,

Thank you for considering my testimony in support of SB 282-1.

Supporting this bill, and specifically the extension of the eviction moratorium, is the humane thing to do. Evictions during this time is 
an unfathomable concept to me. Not only are we the people grappling to make ends meet amidst the pandemic, but we were 
already living amidst a housing crisis prior to the pandemic. 

Where are people who are trying to survive go if they are evicted?? We need to focus on getting folks indoors who are living 
outdoors, not the other way around. Please.

I hope you will agree and support SB 282-1, including the extension of the eviction moratorium.

Thank you from the bottom of my heart.

With care,
Andrew J. McCauley


